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A High-Strength Partnership 
 

High-strength steel-concrete composite research aims to lower the construction 
industry’s carbon footprint. 

Professor Mark Bradford, from the School’s Centre for Infrastructure and Engineering 
Safety (CIES), and his collaborators have their sights set high (30 storeys at least!) in 
this recently awarded Australian Research Council (ARC) Linkage Project. His team 
have been granted $380,000 to investigate the use of high-strength steel in building 
frames of composite steel-concrete, for use in buildings from a few storeys to 
skyscrapers. 

Mild or structural steel is currently the most commonly used in construction, but high-
strength steel is increasingly being utilised overseas due to its greater strength-to-
weight ratio. Using high-strength steel means a lighter composite structure, less 
material usage and smaller foundations, which, in turn, leads to a reduction in the cost 
and carbon footprint of steel-framed buildings. 

Our research has the 
construction 

and building sectors. It’s a really exciting project. 

“Ordinary Portland cement is the most common type of cement in general use around 
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